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Association of Adaptation Studies Meeting; 25th September 2009. NFT3, 12pm.

· The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted as an accurate record.

· No ‘A.O.B’ was tabled.

· The new logo for the Association was welcomed and thanks were extended to Jean Sherry.

· Deborah Cartmell noted that in the year since the 3rd Annual Conference several other relevant events developed through the Association had taken place. These included workshop/conferences on; Children’s Literature and Film, Cult Adaptations, Feminist Adaptations; and Teaching Adaptations.

· The key target for 2009/10 was agreed to be the attainment of charitable status.  It was agreed that the Association had achieved the principal objectives it set three years previously; namely the delivery of an international conference and the creation of a new peer-reviewed journal. Cross-institutional applications for grants – particularly European grants – were identified as a next step.

· It was agreed by an overwhelming show of hands that next year’s conference would take place in Berlin. Eckhart Voights-Virchow indicated that a smaller or larger venue could be found, dependent upon the number of delegates. He advised that accommodation would be relatively inexpensive. The date of 30th September to 1st October was decided, though several members indicated that a weekend slot was preferable.

· Clare Morton from Oxford University Press provided a positive summary of the launch and development of the journal Adaptation which was launched on time in 2008. Circulation is, at present, modest though it continues to grow. Members were urged to encourage the take-up of institutional subscriptions. 

· An Association membership fee was agreed as the next step forward. There was consensus that a link between journal subscription and membership should exist. Those present agreed that three different rates should exist; one incorporating individual journal subscription at £18, another for students/unwaged, and a regular fee. 

· Deborah reported that the application for charitable status had been completed and sent to the Charities Trust for approval. Once the application was accepted the name would be registered with Companies House. Deborah concluded by indicating that elections for posts of the Association would be organised after the attainment of charitable status.

· Those present showed their warm appreciation for Deborah’s work for the Association.

· Meeting concluded at 12.50
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